
 
 

 
 

 

 

“The Buzz” – February 2019 
(Official Newsletter of the Pittsburg Y) 

 

We’re off and running into the new year! We spent a lot of January trying to promote the Y and spread 
the word that there are some new things in the works.  We’re excited about the potential we have. We 
continue to look to the future to find ways to provide more for you. In the meantime, all our staff, 
directors, faculty and coaches have been involved in Customer Service Training Seminars. We will 
continue to work to improve with professional develop training over time. We are working hard on 
communication not only with members but within our organization so that processes go more smoothly 
for everyone.      
I’m closing in on completing my first year.  We have made some strides, but in my mind we’ve only 
scratched the surface. I’m looking forward to continuing to work to streamline our operation and become 
more efficient in every way.  I know our staff is committed to learning, working and improving to provide 
the best possible experience for all of you. If you have any suggestions along the way please don’t 
hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your patience and continued patronage! Mike   
 
Youth Programs – Boys Basketball is underway. Spring is just around the corner and that means soccer.  
Look for the schedule in the coming weeks.      
 
Fitness – New classes are beginning Feb. 5th.  Check the front desk and website for details.   
 
Swim Lessons – A new program begins Feb. 6th – check the front desk or online for info. 
 
Master’s Swim Begins – Practice Starts Monday Feb. 4th.  
 
Men’s Basketball League – Begins Wednesday March 27th – Registration info will available Feb. 4th. 
 
Dance Program – Final Costume Fitting Feb. 9th, 8:30-10am; Company Performance – PSU Showcase Feb. 
25th – 7pm - Bicknell Center 
 
Swim Team – 7 swimmers have qualified for the district championships Feb. 15th in Wichita –  
Kaila Karhoff, Ava Steier, Kameryn Storey, Kaya McFall, Ayden Carroll, Brodie Little and Brandon Moser.  
 
Day Care – We have openings for 3-6yr old’s.  If you know someone that needs daycare let them know. 
 
Y 5K Run  –  April 6th will be the date. Registration material will be available February 15th. Other runs are 
planned for summer and fall.   
 
Pickle Ball – We have equipment now for anyone who wants to play.  Just let the front desk know if you 
would like to set up the net and play.  

Thank You for Your Support! 


